
Effective 8/8/2011 

NH State has eliminated funding for the disposal of fluorescent 

bulbs. As a consequence of this reduction, The Town of 

Tuftonboro is instituting a disposal fee for fluorescent bulbs at 

the Transfer Station.   This fee will help offset the cost of 

disposal of fluorescent bulbs and will be added to the Station 

usage fee chart.   

 

The new fee is as follows: 

8 foot or larger bulbs - $1.50 each bulb 

6 foot or smaller bulbs - $1.00 each bulb 


